





BEFORE THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF TULARE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

IN THE MATTER OF APPROVE AN )
AGREEMENT WITH KINGS VIEW ) Resolution No.
CORPORATION ) Agreement No.

UPON MOTION OF SUPERVISOR . SECONDED BY
SUPERVISOR , THE FOLLOWING WAS ADOPTED BY THE
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, AT AN OFFICIAL MEETING HELD

, BY THE FOLLOWING VOTE:

AYES:
NOES:
ABSTAIN:
ABSENT:

ATTEST: MICHAEL C. SPATA
COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER/
CLERK, BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

BY:

Deputy Clerk
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1. Approved an agreement with Kings View Corporation for the Tulare County Warm
Line Program, in an amount not to exceed $292,084, retroactive from July 1, 2018,
through June 30, 2019. This agreement is retroactive due to an inadvertent
omission in submitting the agreement timely for processing and because services
have been provided since July 1, 2018. It was impracticable for the Board to take
action prior to July 1, 2018, due to the time needed to obtain signatures, and to
process, prepare, and submit the agenda item;

2. Found that the Board had the authority to enter into the proposed agreement as of
July 1, 2018, and that it was in the County's best interest to enter into the
agreement on that date; and

3. Authorized the Chairman of the Board to sign three (3) copies of the agreement.



